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Happy April Fool’s Day!!!  Let us hope 

that the roller coaster temperatures 

changes are now behind us.  Remember 

our next Regular Membership meeting is 

April 13th @ 7pm at the Senior Citizens 

center.  Gemuetlichkeit will follow the end 

of the meeting at Louis & Donna Wright’s 

home on Stonequarry….address will be 

given at the meeting!!  The scholarship 

committee is hard at work on the applica-

tions that we received from BH students.  

Please thank Elaine Johnson for her many 

years of leading this important committee 

as she has chosen to step down after the 

May 18th VB Awards Ceremony.  The Ok-

toberfest committee is beginning to sort 

all the many facets of our staging in the 

2022 Oktoberfest.  Remember September 

9th & 10th this year!!  If you want to vol-

unteer, contact Shannon Dixon 937-477-

5025 or  myself. 

Board will be planning the June Picnic. 

Enjoy your April & May. 

David Starline-937-898-6462 

We will be selling pretzels again at the 

Vandalia Star Spangled Celebration at 

the Sports Complex.  Sunday July 3rd. 

To sign up to work a shift please con-

tact Paula @ 937-901-5565 

No Board Meeting  
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